
From: Hayes, Steve
To: Tuxhorn, Teri
Subject: FW: Holocaust Museum Grant Assistance
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 5:04:24 PM

 
 

From: Joshua Bomstein <jbomstein@creativecontractors.com>
Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 at 12:46 PM
To: Steve Hayes <steve@VisitSPC.com>
Subject: RE: Holocaust Museum Grant Assistance
 
 

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not
click on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from
the sender and know the content is safe.

Steve,
 
Just following up on this. Please let me know if you need anything else from me.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
-----------
 
Joshua M. Bomstein, LEED AP
President

Office: (727) 461-5522
Mobil: (727) 418-5900
www.creativecontractors.com
 

From: Joshua Bomstein <jbomstein@creativecontractors.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 11:13 PM
To: steve@visitspc.com
Cc: Helen Levine <helenlevineconsulting@gmail.com>; Erin Blankenship
<eblankenship@thefhm.org>
Subject: Holocaust Museum Grant Assistance
 
Steve,

mailto:steve@VisitSPC.com
mailto:Teri@visitspc.com
http://www.creativecontractors.com/


 
Per our conversation this afternoon, I’m emailing as Board Member and Vice Chair of the
Florida Holocaust Museum. As discussed, the Museum received a $350,000 grant from the
County for our new secured entry project. Currently the grant requires construction start by
April 2022 and project completion by April 2023. Due to complications due to the Covid
pandemic, the progress for the project has been slower than originally anticipated.  We
absolutely intend to proceed with the project but are looking for some flexibility on the start
and finish dates.  To be safe, Museum staff has suggested a two year extension.
 
We appreciate any assistance you can provide to let us know how we can achieve this.
 
Thanks, in advance, for your help. It is appreciated.
 
Josh Bomstein
President
Creative Contractors Inc.


